


and responding to cyber threats to critical infrastructure and avoid inconsistent and duplicative 

requirements. Establishing consistent reporting requirements is especially important now. As 

President Biden recently announced, the Russian government is “exploring options for potential 

cyberattacks” against critical infrastructure.1 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to your response. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Joe Manchin III      John Barrasso, M.D 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Energy and Natural Resources Committee on Energy and Natural 

Resources 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Pallone Jr. Cathy McMorris Rodgers 

Chairman Ranking Member 

Committee on Energy and Commerce Committee on Energy and 

Commerce 

                                                             
1 https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2022/03/21/statement-by-president-biden-on-our-nations-

cybersecurity/ 
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